

USCS Sprints @ Lavonia on May 6th Cancelled/Postponed

Due to the high probability of RAIN at RACE-TIME and the long travel distances for the USCS race teamsThe USCS sprint car event at Lavonia Speedway has been postponed/cancelled for Saturday, May 6th ...If possible a make up date will be announced at a later time. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause anyone.